
 

 

 

 

Reminder to PSA members: limited tickets available for 

2024 Intersectoral events 
 

As a reminder, ticket sales for the upcoming PSA Intersectoral events are ongoing. Only a limited number 

of tickets will be available, so please ensure that you purchase yours in time. 

 

Tickets are priced at R50 and will be available for purchase until 31 October 2024. Please submit your 

name and the R50 to your local shop steward, who will compile the list and forward it to the office. 

 

The confirmed dates and venues for the 2024 PSA Intersectoral events are as follows: 

 

• Lejweleputswa: 15 November 2024, Welkom 

• Motheo and Xhariep: 22 November 2024, Bloemfontein 

• Thaba Mofutsanyane: 29 November 2024, Bethlehem 

• Fezile Dabi: 29 November 2024, Kroonstad 

 

Members have received approval from the Free State DDG to be released for attendance. Do not miss 

out! 

 

More information will follow. 

Mpho Tlhatlogi- 0634000911 

Nelson Mateza: 0828808934 

Lynsie Pelser – 0828837237 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: FREE STATE 

25-09-2024 

 
 


